
Notes and News from Mrs. Myslik’s K-2s  
May 16, 2022 

 
Word of God - This week our Christ-light lessons focus on some of the 
“Heroes of Faith.”  We will be learning about Daniel in the Lions’ Den and 
then about the life of Queen Esther.  May God bless us with the strong faith 
these heroes had!  

Memory Work  - There is a new song we are learning for graduation called, 

“O Lord, My Rock and My Redeemer.” You can find the song on YouTube if 

you do a search. Then you can hear how the tune goes. Look for the video 

from “Prayers of the Saints Live, Sovereign Grace Music.” 

 

Kindergarteners This week the kindergarteners are continuing to learn about the letter Zz. The last new letter 

of the alphabet! It is so exciting to see how well these boys are doing as they sound out new words and read 

whole stories. Later this week we will start writing our own adventure story. 

 

Our first graders a learning about a set of words that has a “tag-along-e.” We 

call it this, because there is no real reason for the e to be there, it is just hanging 

out at the end of the word. Because of Track Day, our next spelling test is 

pushed back to Monday, May 23. 

 

Second Grade reading lessons will be a little bit different this week. We are 

finishing our last reading unit and then will be working on a writing story. There 

will not be a spelling test this week. 

 

Track Day is Coming!  This week Friday is our special Track Day. We really need 

lots of volunteers to help out, so if you are available, please consider helping! 

We have a Sign-Up Genius set up for you to let us know how you can help. Just 

go to the school website and click on the “Sign-up Genius” tab. It will link 

directly to the volunteer list. If you are not comfortable with using Sign-Up 

Genius, just let me know if you can help, and I will sign you up. 

 
Hot lunch for Friday is hot dogs. There will be snacks in the morning and afternoon for the children on Track 
Day, as well. Please make sure your child has their water bottle for during the day. The school and CEA is 
providing the lunch on our special day, so there is no need to send in $2.  
 
We will have chapel on Friday before Track Day events start, so you can still send in chapel offerings for Friday. 
 
Looking ahead to the last week of school, on Wednesday (May 25) we will have “Dress as Your Favorite 
Superkid” Day! So, students should start thinking about who they would like to dress up to look like! 
 
Let’s have an awesome and fun week! 
 
Mrs. Myslik 

First Grade Spelling List: 

tag-along-e trickers: 

1. raise 

2. leave 

3. noise 

4. house 

5. please 

Memory Words: 

6. live 

7. eight 

8. old 

9. hold 

10. write 


